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Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Attached is some information about the 2022 multiplication tables check which Year 

4 children will undertake in the summer term. Multiplication tables are an essential 

building block in maths, not just for multiplication, but also for division, fractions, 

percentages, ratio etc. This statutory assessment is intended to test your child's 

fluency in times tables recall.  

  

There are online practice websites such as: 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check 

and 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/ 

  

Although we are practising times tables at school, practising them at home will help 

your child to be more confident and to recall their number facts more quickly. 

  

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact me or Miss 

Clark.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs D Raftery 

Headteacher 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check
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